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k J Address Reply to: Post Office Box 767 .|
's f- Chicago, Illinois 60690, . .
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-November 8, 1984

:Mr. Harold'R.:Denton, Director
Of fice 'of Nuclear Reactor Regulation-
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

-Washington,10C 20555

>

Subject: Quad Cities 1 Station Unit 1
Summary Startup Test Report-
- Cycle 8-
NRC' Docket-No.-50-254*

Dear Mr. Denton:

Enclosed for your information and use is the Quad Cities
Station Unit 1, Cycle 8 Startup Test Report Summary. This report is
submitted in accordance with previous requests from the.NRC Staff
and our Technical Specifications.

Please address any questions concerning this matter to this
office.

'

One (1) signed original and forty (40) copies of this
letter and the enclosure are-provided~for your use.

Very truly yours,

'

B. Rybak
Nuclear Licensing Administrator

1m

cc: NRC Resident Inspector - Quad Cities
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